
Beringia 
Seabird Youth Network 
Student and Biologist 

Exchanges





Partnership:
• Pribilof School District
• Aleut Community of St. Paul Island, a 

federally recognized Tribe 
• St. George Traditional Council, a federally 

recognized Tribe 
• City of St. Paul
• Alaska Maritime National Wildlife Refuge
• Scientific community
Aim:
The Seabird Youth Network was 
designed in 2012 to support and 
encourage community awareness of 
the global importance of the local 
breeding seabird populations.  





• Strong historical and cultural links between the 
people living on the Commander Islands and 
Pribilof Islands

• Similarities with wildlife

• Two NPS Beringia grants since 2016  

• Aim to help reestablish connections and build new 
relationships between youth and wildlife biologists 
in both island groups 





Seabird Youth Network website and blog
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Shared activities and curriculum
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Bering Sea Mural Design



“Across the Bering Sea” 



Cultural sharing





St. Paul Island Seabird Camp







Camp Aglakh







2017 visit from Commander Island 
students







St. George Island
Backpacking Camp 2023
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